CANAMEX RESOURCES CORP.

Suite 303, 595 Howe Street Vancouver, B.C. V5C 2T5 Phone (604) 336-8612 Fax: (604) 718-2808

www.canamex.us

NEWS RELEASE

Canamex announces all matters approved at AGM held on November 21, 2014 and resignation of Jason Reid from the Board of Directors

(November 24, 2014) Canamex Resources Corp. (TSX-V: **CSQ**) (OTCQX: **CNMXF**) (FSE: **CX6**) announces that all matters were approved by shareholders at its Annual General Meeting held on November 21, 2014 (the "AGM"). Following the AGM, Jason Reid resigned from the Board of Directors in order to focus on his responsibilities as President and CEO of Gold Resource Corporation. Accordingly the following are now the directors and officers of the Company:

Mark Billings: Chief Executive Officer, Chairman and Director Gregory Hahn: President, Chief Operating Officer and Director

Richard Barnett: Secretary and Chief Financial Officer

Dean McDonald: Director
Mike Stark: Director

"I would like to thank Jason for his contributions to the Board since joining earlier this year. Gold Resource Corporation remains one of our largest shareholders, and our relations with them are excellent. I would like to thank Jason for his service and wish him well in his future endeavors," stated Canamex's CEO, Mark Billings.

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD

SIGNED: "Mark Billings"

Mark Billings, CEO and Chairman

Contact: (514) 296-1641, mark@marengomgt.com

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.